
   

 
            

 
  

 
  

 
  

  
  

 

 

Summary: NPS Contractor Violated the Federal Acquisition 
Regulation 
Report Date: April 21, 2020 Report Number: 19-0111 

We investigated allegations that a National Park Service (NPS) prime contractor failed to pay its 
subcontractors on two NPS construction contracts. 

We found that the NPS prime contractor violated the Federal Acquisition Regulation’s prompt 
payment requirements when it failed to pay two subcontractors for work within 7 days of 
receiving a payment from the NPS. The prime contractor wrongfully withheld the full payment 
to a subcontractor for over 18 months for work completed in November 2017 at Saint-Gaudens 
National Historic Site. In the second case, the company withheld partial payment to another 
subcontractor for work completed at Voyageur National Park in September 2017. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the NPS Deputy Director. 
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